## Hewsletter: January 2024

Monthly Newsletter for our GlenBrook Residents.

## A Million Thank Yous From The Staff At GlenBrook Health Center.

"We are deeply grateful to our residents for their generous and heartfelt contributions to the employee appreciation fund, which has had a significant impact on our team members, as reflected in their joyful snippets below on the fun ways they put the funds to use.".



Lea R. (SNF)

"Went on a Christmas vacation with my family."



Lilly W. (Reception)

"The fund was much needed and appreciated. I used it to buy Christmas gifts for my kids."



Marcelo G. (FANS)

Raquel C. (Social "Home Repairs and some much needed renovations."



VACATION





Serv. & Activities) "Thank you so much for the

Employee Gift Fund! I was able to get some very much needed furniture upgrades. Appreciate you all!"



Marco C. (EVS)

"Holiday meals, presents, and Christmas celebrations."



**Efrain Q. (Admissions)** 

"Went on a Christmas Vacation with family."



Janet D. (SNF)

"Went on a Christmas vacation to the Philippines with my family."



"Went on a magical holiday trip to Disneyland with my family."



"Will be taking a vacation in the spring."



Sara C. (SNF) "Saved to get financially ahead."



Isagani M. (EVS)

"Placed some in savings and Christmas."



INVEST!



Jazmine S. (AL) "Went on a vacation to Cancun,

Mexico."



Christine P. (Health

Information)

"Christmas festivities, presents

for baby and husband."

Maria G. (EVS)

"Purchased Christmas presents and helped my mother and family in Mexico."

family



Victor P. (EVS)

"Christmas gifts, bikes for my daughters, and Festivities."



Lindsey Y. (AL)

"Purchased work attire and shoes."



Andrea P. (Activities)

"Invested in my 2year old daughter's savings account."



Yesenia G. (AL)

"Paid for newly-wed expenses."



Ana M. (EVS)

"I paid off all my bills."